Subject: Re: U++ 2017 beta
Posted by Klugier on Sun, 25 Dec 2016 20:29:44 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

MrSarup wrote on Sun, 25 December 2016 08:02Hello Mirek,
The second thing:

In the GCC.bm and CLANG.bm created, the parameter shows the following:
COMMON_CPP_OPTIONS = "-std=c++0x";

Should it not be focusing on c++11?

Hello MrSarup,

| pushed patch for this issue - can you check tomorrow with nightly builds (It should be package
overnight).

Sincerely and thanks for reporting,
Klugier
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